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FFWPU Vanuatu: On August 1, Vanuatu held the Peace Road at Port Vila. Around 30 FFPWU 

members gathered at the Saralanga Park, in front of the National Assembly and listened to the explanation 

of the purpose of Peace Road and about the current state of the world Peace Road. Then they signed the 

Peace Road banner. 

 

As a country has lots of tourist, they decided to do the Peace Road with a Buggy bike. There were lots of 

people out in the street spending their weekend outside. 21 participants shared the 11 buggy bikes and 

road the entire city of Port Vila with worm cheers of the citizens. 

 

 
 

 


